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  Livingston County         
Emergency Management 

 
      1911 Tooley Road 

Howell, Michigan  48855 
Telephone 517.540-7926 

Fax 517.546.6788 
 

Emergency Management Director: Therese Cremonte 
 

Severe Weather Awareness Week March 17-23, 2024 
and the Statewide Tornado Drill, Wednesday, March 20, 2024 
Livingston County Emergency Management supports community preparedness. 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:       March 11, 2024 
 
Severe Weather Awareness Week will be held March 17-23, 2024.  
The annual Statewide Tornado Drill will be conducted on Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at 1 p.m. 
Community participation in the tornado drill is voluntary.   
 
During the drill both the Livingston County Public Alerting System and the Livingston County tornado 
sirens will be tested.   
 
Livingston County Emergency Management hopes that the tornado drill opens a broader conversation 
about emergency preparedness at home, at work, at school, or while out doing day to day business. 
 
Do you have a plan? 
Where will you go? 
What will you do? 
What alert systems are available? 
How will you communicate? 
 
Our mission is to have people think about these things before they need to act so they can make a plan 
to keep themselves and others safe during severe weather or a tornado.  
For questions about weather safety, the scheduled Statewide Tornado Drill or Severe Weather 
Awareness Week, please contact Livingston County Emergency Management at 
thcremonte@livgov.com 
 
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: 
Contact Livingston County Emergency Management Director Therese Cremonte at 
thcremonte@livgov.com 
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